
 

 

 

 

 

 

09 October 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
The Science department will be hosting a Tea with a Scientist event on Thursday 7 November 
from 3:30-4:30pm. We would like to offer your child the opportunity to attend this event. This 
is an excellent opportunity for your child to be inspired by meeting professionals working in 
many different fields. We have a variety of people attending, who all have science 
qualifications and have used these qualifications to gain access to a variety of careers. 
Careers represented will include: zoology, radiology, refrigerant recycling engineering, Royal 
Navy engineering and Nuclear Physics.   
  
The aim of this event is for students to find out more about the careers science qualifications 
can lead to. Students will be able to ask questions about career pathways and science 
qualifications. The event is open to all students. 
 
The event will take place in the school canteen with drinks and biscuits available. Science 
teachers will be present during the event.  Please let me know if your child is planning to attend 
this event by emailing pearce@skdrive.org 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Stephanie Perace  

 
Miss Stephanie Pearce  
Second in Science 
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